
   

OCTOBER IS PRO-LIFE MONTH.  CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR THE UNBORN AND SPONSOR THE   

PRO-LIFE MOVEMENT BY PICKING UP A BABY BANK FROM THE CHURCH – PUT SOME 

SPARE CHANGE IN EVERY DAY THROUGHOUT OCTOBER                                                         

AND RETURN AT THE END OF THE MONTH. 

  

   

 

 

    Holy Trinity Catholic Church  - October 2014 
 

 Religious Education News  

 

 

Our Religious Education Program has begun and all 

students should now be in their appropriate class.  

This year, we have 69 students registered in our 

program.  We began the year with a beautiful 

opening Mass and an ice cream social in the PAC.  

On October 8th, after Mass, we will learn about 

the Rosary and then the students will pray the 

Rosary as a group.   

On October 11th, our Confirmation students will 

participate in a Retreat here at Holy Trinity.  

They will also attend the 5:00 PM Mass as a group.  

Please continue to pray for these students as they 

prepare for the Sacrament of Confirmation.   

Our Parish Mission will be held the week of 

October 19th through the 23rd.  On Wednesday, 

October 22nd, all students will be attending the 

Mission during class time.  We would like to invite 

all parents to attend the Mission with their 

child(ren).  They may sit anywhere they like in the 

church, but please be sure to let your child(ren)’s 

teacher know that your child(ren) are present.     

Mark Your Calendars 

October 8   

Mass followed by Rosary 

Lesson in the Church            

6:15-8:00 PM 

October  11     

CONFIRMATION RETREAT IN 

THE PAC: 9 AM TO 9 PM  

October 15       

NO CLASS                                                                                                 

October 22      

PARISH MISSION – ALL 

STUDENTS WILL ATTEND       

Mass 6:15-8:00 

October 29      

Mass and Class 6:15-8:00  

   November 5  

   Mass and Class 6:15-8:00                                  

    

  

 

 

 

Congratulations to one of our 

Confirmation catechists, Tonya 

Sulak, who has just added 

another little boy to her family, 

and to our family here at Holy 

Trinity, with the birth of her 

son, Grainger August.   We 

wish her and her family many 

blessings and we will wait 

patiently for her return to class.  

The students miss her already. 

 


